2017 Water Year
Water District #41

The 2017 water year was excellent on the East Fork of Rock Creek. Water users had full rights
throughout the watering season and no cuts were made. The South Fork of Rock Creek was a
different story. Much like last year, stream flow was short. The Landing Ditch never saw much
over 5” of water throughout the watering season and dipped to a low of 3.75” mid July. Although
other ditches with South Fork diversions were subject to cuts, we did see some improvement by
the first part of September.
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